From: Lee costed F
Sent: 26 November !
To: Planning

Subject: 2015/5443/T - Re: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 15141583)_

Tree is located in front garden aprrox height is 4 to 5 metres an width is 3 metres would like
to reduce crown by 1 mtre all round remove all deadwood an thin crown by. 20% thank you
lee costen JT tree and gardens

Sent from my iPhone

On 25 Sep 2015, at 12:51, Planning;_wrote:

Dear Lee

Thank you for your notification of tree works at 36 Ferncroft Avenue. Please accept
my apologies for not responding to your previous notification.

However, before we can proceed with this, please can you clarify a couple of points?
Firstly, we need to know the location of the tree in question (ie, front garden, rear
garden, etc).

Also, the proposed works aren’t clear — do you wish to reduce the height of the tree
by 4 metres?

Please feel free to contact me should you have any queries, or wish to discuss
further.

Kind regards

Barry Dawson

Planning Technician | Fast Track and Validations Team | Development Management

Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news | Please consider the
environment before printing this email

For a safer and quicker way to apply, please submit your planning applications and tree
notifications/applications via the planning portal by clicking on the following link:
www.planningportal.gov.uk




